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 Happy 2019! Hard to believe that we are almost 20 years into Y2K.  I remember predic-

tions about the chaos in changing from 1999 to 2000.  We really did not see much of a change.  

As we now move into the new year, we will continue to provide high quality educational expe-

riences and multiple activities for our students. 

 Winter is in full swing and sometimes it is a battle to get our style conscious children to 

wear appropriate, winter clothes.  The argument that I always get is the short walk to the bus 

and the school.  I readily remind the children that they may find themselves outside in the 

weather for any number of reasons.  Our goal of encouraging happy, healthy, well educated 

students includes healthy clothing choices.  Thanks for your support in keeping our children 

warm. 

 As we begin the second semester, remind your children that they must keep their eyes 

on the prize.  Stay diligent in their work and they will be successful.  Routines and good work 

habits will carry them through this year and in the future. 

 We have entered into an agreement with Springville GI for athletics for next school 

year.  There are many new opportunities for our student athletes.  Please take a look at the of-

ferings on their website and see if your child may be interested in trying something new.  I once 

again would like to thank Ellicottville for providing West Valley students with athletics for the 

past four years. 

 The beautiful Western New York weather is sometimes unpredictable so be sure to re-

view the early dismissal plan with your child.  Reviewing little things like where the extra key 

is kept or exactly who will be home or where to go can be reassuring to a child.  We will do our 

best to keep you informed with our blackboard connect system. Please know that we are always 

going to take the very best care of your children.  

 

I wish all of you a happy, healthy, and prosperous new year. 

Superintendentôs Corner 

January 2019 

Mr. Eric Lawton 

TOPS in Education 

At TOPS Friendly Markets, we are committed to helping 

the communities we serve. Schools are a big part of those communities. That's why we are 

excited to bring you TOPS in Education, a program that makes it easier to get additional 

money for school improvements and programs. TOPS contributes up to 5% of your purchase 

to the school(s) you have chosen. The more you shop, the higher percentage we donate!  

Here's how it works:    Whether you are new to this program or currently                

participating, you need to register your bonus card every new school year at 

TopsMarkets.com/Education and follow the prompts.                               
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 I would like to wish the West Valley community a Happy New Year!    We are 

fast approaching the mid-point of the school year as our second quarter marking period 

will end on Friday, January 25th.  Many of our students will continue preparing for the 

administration of January Regents exams.  This year we will continue to provide the op-

portunity for our 11th grade students to take the Common Core English Regents exam in 

January.  This provides our students an additional opportunity to meet this graduation 

requirement.  January Regents exams will be administered beginning on January 22nd 

through Friday, January 25th.      

 Last month our 10th grade students attended a tour at Ellicottville CTE center on 

December 14th.  This experience will help them decide their course selections for next 

school year.  A selected group of 7th grade students will be attending an annual Middle 

School Leadership seminar on January 10th at the Dresser Rand Challenger Center.  This 

opportunity is facilitated by the Cattaraugus-Allegany Principalôs Association and pro-

vides middle school students with experiences to build their leadership skills while col-

laborating with students from other schools in our region.  Students attending have been 

nominated by their teachers.   

 Our music students will participate in the Junior High and Senior High Solo Fest 

on January 19th and 26th respectively. We will be transitioning our intramural soccer 

program to basketball for grades 3-6 beginning in January.  Our PTO will be sponsoring 

a Middle School and High School Gym night on two Fridayôs in January.  We are very 

fortunate to have our PTO creating opportunities for our students.  Finally, on January 

28th we will have our 3rd Superintendent Conference day and there will be no school for 

students.     

Principalôs Corner 

January 2019 

Mr. Daniel Amodeo 

Emergency School Closings 
 

West Valley Central School District uses the Blackboard Connect system to send an automat-

ed message regarding school closings and cancellations of activities. The message will be sent 

to your household phone number and to the emergency contacts that you listed at the begin-

ning of this school year.  If this information has changed or you would like to verify what is 

on file, please call Dana Westfall at 942-3100 extension 4111. The District also contacts the 

following radio and television stations: 
 

Channel 2, 4, 7            WPIG 95.7  FM                WYRK 106.5  FM 

                   WBEN 930  AM               WSPQ 1330  AM                                      


